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Sophia Griswold Named to All-National Honor Jazz
Ensemble

October 28, 2019 by Admin 1 Comment

A A IS
Sophia Griswold is not only a talented trombonist but also an acclaimed guitarist. She is shown here playing in a file
photo from June 2019.

OLD LYME — During the 2018-19 school year, along with other accomplished music students across
the United States and overseas in military base schools, trombonist Sophia Griswold from Lyme-Old
Lyme High School practiced with dedication to gain a chair or part in her local, district, and state music
honor ensembles. The band director at Griswold’s high school is Jacob Wilson

Griswold will now join the “best of the best” for the National Association for Music Education (NAfME)
2019 All-National Honor Ensembles November 7-10, 2019, at the Gaylord Palms Resort and
Convention Center in Orlando, Florida.

Previously, Griswold played at the Newport Jazz Festival through a scholarship with the Berklee Global
Jazz Institute. In addition, she has performed at various venues including Silvana & The West End
Lounge (New York, NY), Black Eyed Sally’s (Hartford), The Side Door Jazz Club, Penny Lane Pub, Bee
& Thistle Inn and Black Hall Grille. She is also thrilled to be a current member of the 2019-2020 Jazz at
Lincoln Center Youth Orchestra under the facilitation of jazz great, Wynton Marsalis.
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Griswold will join 19 other talented musicians as a member of The Jazz Ensemble. These select
students will be rehearsing a challenging repertoire in preparation for performing under the direction of
six of the most prominent conductors in the United States. All participating conductors have received top
honors in their field and will spend several days rehearsing with students before the concert.

Here at LymeLine.com, we send heartiest congratulations to Sophia!
Tickets are $10 and may be purchased online or onsite.

For more information and to purchase tickets, visit www.nafME.org/ANHE
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Ramblin' Dan Stevens says

November 3, 2019 at 7:18 am

Congratulations to this great up and coming young artist! You make us proud! Good luck
in Orlando and with all your other exciting endeavors.
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